2. 3.





Journalism students work diligently on a variety of tasks in order to create the yearbook and newspaper.

Sophomore Kristen Ulmer;
Senior Taylor Shuman;
Senior Tyler Steele;
Junior Erin Strauss;
Senior Amelia White;
Sophomore Sydney Green

Journalism

The main initiative of the journalism program is to give students a way to remember their days spent at CCHS. Throughout the year, journalism staff members interviewed students, photographed events, and wrote articles for the Blueprint Newspaper, the Pawprin Newsletter, and the CatTales yearbook. Under the supervision of Mrs. Cable, journalism members organized their coverage of the yearly events to create a hard copy of the memories created over the 2014-2015 school year. Each production insures that the students never forget the days when you were here at Colleton County High School.



"What I like most about being a part of journalism is that I get to provide a well put together yearbook for all of the graduating seniors." Sophomore Aaliyah Barrett



"My favorite memory from this year in journalism was going out to sell ads with my friends." Sophomore Lauren Arabis



"I learned how to write and take pictures, and I feel like I'll be able to use the skills I obtained in journalism later in life." Freshman Skyler Marchant



"I love being a part of the journalism staff because my favorite thing to do is write. I think it's so cool that by contributing to the yearbook, I'm also helping to preserve peoples' high school memories." Junior, Mary Reeves Simmons